
 

   
 

Responsible Futures Student Auditor – Call 
for Applicants 
 

The Queen’s Office of the Principal, in partnership with the AMS – Office of the Sustainability 

Commissioner is seeking students interested in sustainability education to be part of our first 

cohort of Responsible Futures Student Auditors. Student Auditors will be supported by a Responsible 

Futures staff member to work in a team to assess Queen’s progress towards embedding sustainable 

development in learning across the University. You can learn more about the Responsible Futures 

program by visiting: https://www.responsiblefutures.org.uk/   

 

The Responsible Futures audit will aim to assess progress for education for sustainable development 

(ESD) at Queen’s University. Students and staff have spent the last few months collecting evidence 

for 50 different criteria meant to measure our progress. We are now recruiting a team of students 

who will act as auditors, to evaluate this evidence and see if and to what extent we fulfil these 

criteria. 

 

The two-day audit will take place on September 16th and 17th, 2024, from approximately 9am to 

5pm. Students will need to be in attendance for the duration of the audit on both days. This 

opportunity is open to both undergraduate and graduate students. 

 

A Responsible Futures representative will be on-site and will provide Student Auditors with all the 

necessary training and support to complete the audit during these two days. 

 

Responsibilities will include: 

• Reading through evidence gathered for the audit. 

• Assigning points based on the strength of evidence and evaluating how well criterion is 

fulfilled. 

• Interviewing key staff and faculty. 

• Recording data and report writing. 

 

Student Auditors will be offered refreshments, lunch, and an honorarium ($200). 

 

Students interested in becoming a Responsible Futures Student Auditor should submit a brief CV 

and a short (up to 1-page) expression of interest, including:  

 

• Your name, year, and program. 

• Your answer to: Why are you interested to be part of the Responsible Futures student 

auditor team, and what would you hope to gain from this experience?  

 

to Danny McLaren (dcnm@queensu.ca) no later than midnight (EST) on August 28, 2024. Final 

selection decisions will be communicated to all applicants by Friday, September 6, 2024. 

 
 
 
 

https://www.responsiblefutures.org.uk/
https://www.responsiblefutures.org.uk/
mailto:dcnm@queensu.ca

